
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
 
 
 
Khmer Rouge Tribunal Faces New Financial Crisis 
December 4, 2012 
 
About 300 Cambodian staff at the Khmer Rouge tribunal will not get their December 
salaries and payments for locals will continue to be a problem in 2013, a spokesman said 
Tuesday.  
 
Dim Sovannarom, public affairs chief at the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of 
Cambodia, said sufficient funds from donors and friends of the tribunal had not been 
received.   
 
He said there were no salary problems for the international side of the UN-backed court. 
 
Expenditure is budgeted at $45.7 million in 2012, of which  $10.3 million is for the 
national side, and $43.9 million in 2013 which includes $34.2 million for international 
side. 
 
	
  


